
GCSE Graduation Ceremony For The Class Of 2017-2018

The GCSE GRADUATION CEREMONY FOR THE CLASS OF
2017-2018 will be held on THURSDAY, 8th NOVEMBER 2018
at 5:00 pm in the MAIN HALL AT ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC
HIGH SCHOOL DUBAI

There will be a rehearsal on Saturday, 3rd November 2018 from 9:00 am until 12:00
pm in the Main Hall. Students will receive their invitations and Graduation Gowns on
the day of the rehearsal. The cost of DHS. 200/- for the hiring of the Graduation
Gown as well as 1 Graduation DVD and 1 DVD with the photographs and 1 stole should
be paid on the day of the Rehearsal. Please bring the Exact Amount.

ALL STUDENTS WHO WISH TO ATTEND THE GRADUATION CEREMONYMUST
COME FOR THE REHEARSAL. STUDENTS WILL ONLY BE ALLOWED TO COLLECT
THEIR GOWNS FROM 8:00 AM -8:50 AM ON THE DAY OF THE REHEARSAL.
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE REHEARSAL WILL BEGIN AT 9:00 AM SHARP.
STUDENTS WHO DO NOT ATTEND THE REHEARSAL WILL NOT BE PERMITTED
TO ATTEND THE GRADUATION CEREMONY.


